B.O.M Agreed Report 28th September 2021

· Thanks to Damien Mc Glynn (Clerk of Works) for giving an update on the building project. It is progressing very well, with all matters as they should be.

· Treasurer of the Board gave an update on finances and all monthly expenditures and income reconciled. 

· The Principal provided an overview of all covid -related matters this academic year. Thanks extended to Mrs Carmel Mc Macken LWR, Mrs Janice Daly, Deputy LWR & Mrs T. Shields (AP2) for continuing their work with Covid related matters this year.

· Mr Cannon welcomed Miss Keeney (maternity leave) & Miss Fisher (fixed term) to our teaching staff. 

· Mrs Sally O Donnell was welcomed, who has taken up the secretary job share appointment

· Welcome extended to Mr Seamus Coleman, who is taking up the new caretaker appointment on 18th October.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes extended to Mr Peter Kelly (after 29.5yrs) & Mrs N Emery (17yrs) on their retirements.

· First Holy Communion and Confirmation Ceremonies:

Thanks to Ms B. Ferry, Ms B. Mc Daid and Mr. O. Mc Gowan for  preparing and organising our communicants for last Saturday week’s  ceremonies, thanks to Mrs Kavanagh, Mrs Dunlevy and Mrs Cannon for their involvement and final preparations for last week’s double Confirmation ceremonies, thanks to the Music team, to Mrs T. Daly, Ms. B. Ferry, Ms R. Mc Nulty, Mrs H. Cannon and Mr. J. Crossan for lifting the ceremony with their beautiful singing and playing and to Mrs J. Fisher and Mrs C. Keown for their assistance to the teachers and direct involvement in the ceremonies. Thanks to all of you for the additional time and energy you gave and that was needed to make the occasion special for all our pupils, past and present. A great achievement in very restricted circumstances.

Next Meeting Monday 8th November




